
 

  
      

 

 

3 March 2016 

  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  
  

Nursery Closure for Elections  
  

I am writing to inform you that the nursery will be closed (all day) for Local Elections on 

Thursday 5th May 16 and also for the National Referendum on Membership of the EU on 

Thursday 23 June 2016.  Nursery will be open as usual the day after. 

 

  

 

Kind regards  

  

Sarah Nicholls 

School Business Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



  


